To whom it may concern,

I recently started homes on three lots in the City of Crossville. These lots after further review had some
encroaching lines to my homes. The lots affected are shown by an already existing plat as shown in plat
book 9 page 1 and plat book 5 page 71 of the Cumberland County Register of Deeds office. In an
attempt to better place the homes on the property, I have had a surveyor to make lot line adjustments
that are shown on a recent survey. These line have fell into a regulation requiring&topographjca}
features be shown. I am requesting a variance from such requirement as I have not created any new
lots, only making slight line adjustments.

Having said this, I ask the City of Crossville to allow me this variance and approve my plat in order to
contiving building homes on my existing lots,

Thanks,

Jim Bryson %
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